
Term 2 in Year 2 

Wow, what a busy few weeks we have had in Year 2 this 

term! We started this term with our Prayer Assembly.            

Miss Mckinlay was really impressed with our beautiful 

singing and behaviour on the day. Our classroom looks a 

little different this term, as we now have a writing and 

maths area set up. We really enjoy spending time in our new 

areas. We have also been doing Dance Sport this term. You 

should see our excellent dance moves! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mathematics 

During Mathematics we have been learning about 2D and 3D 

shapes. We are getting really good at identifying the 

properties of lots of different shapes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

In English we have been learning about procedures this term. 

We have been practising sequencing and listing materials that 

need to be included in different procedures. We also love 

completing our reading group activities every day. Our 

reading is improving every week!  

 

 

 

 

 


